

September 29, 2010

W.U.T.C.
Tariff Division
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-8002
Re:  Shuttle Express Inc.  C-975, TC-101592

This is a substitute filing to replace the filing for Docket # TC-101592 made on September 24th.  We erroneously filed the entire tariff and not just the revised pages.  Two errors were also corrected.  
Here is the original text for the transmittal letter:  Under WAC 480-30-361(1) and within our certificated area, Shuttle Express is submitting new service and minor changes to tariff # 7.  New rates and service areas have been added to our share-ride service.  Minor changes to our descriptive pages were made to correct or augment our statements.  There are no fare changes to this submission.  Rates will change exactly 0%.  In accordance with 480-30-301-3 we request the filing to be effective September 27, 2010.
Contact information:
John Rowley
800 SW 16th St.
Renton, WA  98057
(425)981-7070
(425)981-7071-fax

Respectfully,
John Rowley
President
Shuttle Express

